
 

                       

 

 

APPEAL 
 

 

Dear All, 

 

You all will be proud to know that Bengali Club will be celebrating 110 years of Shree Shree Durga 
Puja celebration this year from 9th October to 12th October 2024. 

 We know that Durga Puja, our biggest, oldest and most celebrated festival is just a few days away. 

We appeal to each and every life member of Bengali Club’s family to come forward with a donation of 
Rs.1501/- only, to celebrate the homecoming of Maa Durga in a grand way. We also request anyone, 
who could kindly come forward with sponsorship / advertisements for the Club Souvenir. 

We invite you with family and friends to join us in this joyous festival. 

You can remit the amount directly to our account below -  

Union Bank of India, Clark’s Avadh Branch, Lucknow,  
Savings bank A/c no. 381502010061566, 

  IFS code: UBIN 0535338 
 
Or 

Please contribute scanning the below QR code – 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arun Kumar Banerjee Deb Kumar Bhattacharya Sankar Bhowmick 
President                     Finance Secretary 

              Mobile: +91-7275747474 
General Secretary 

 


